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Dear Parents/Carers, 

YOUNG VOICES 2023  

Thank you so much for your support in allowing your child to join the group which travelled to 

Sheffield last Wednesday for the Young Voices concert.  We all had the most amazing time! 

 

Young Voices have now released the video of our event on the following link: 

 

yv23film.co.uk 

 

As well as the concert you can also watch lots of backstage and bonus footage.  You can 

watch the first 5 minutes of the video for free to see how amazing it is but then the cost to 

purchase it is £12.99.  

 

All concerts will be available to stream for 6 months and downloadable to keep at the end of 

this period. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Gombault 

Head of Music 

https://youngvoices.cmail19.com/t/t-l-fyhjhud-jthiuujkjl-y/

